
 
August 11, 2023 
 
Brad Wright 
West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Water and Waste Management-Environmental Enforcement 
601 57th Street SE 
Charleston, WV 25304 
 
RE: Mountain Valley Pipeline Project (Permit No. WVR310667) 
 48-Hour Notification of Aquatic Resource Activity 
 
Dear Mr. Wright: 
 
Under the “West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection Conditions Required for Issuance of 
Federal Permits and Licenses Requiring State Section 401 Certification (Permit No. WQC-21-0005)” 
dated June 8, 2023, condition 2 states the following: 
 
“Second, we are requiring that MVP provide 48 hours' notice to the WVDEP before commencing any 
stream or wetland crossing activity. This notification allows State inspection personnel to use their 
resources efficiently to inspect high-priority crossings and to conduct unannounced inspections to verify 
compliance.“ 
 
This letter is intended to provide you with 48-hour notice. On Spread F, in Summers County, MVP will 
begin prepping the site and bore pits for the trenchless crossing of Stream S-I8. 
 
The Erosion & Sediment Control Sheet showing the location of the crossing is referenced below. 
 
Crossing Name & ESC Sheet Number: S-I8; ESC Sheet 8.28 
MVP Environmental Inspector: Percy Jones / (601) 337-9324 
Anticipated Crossing Start & Completion Date: Start – 8/14/2023 and Complete – 11/3/2023 (includes 
backfilling the bore pits) 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Anthony Willard at 
awillard@equitransmidstream.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Anthony J. Willard 
Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC – Sr. Environmental Coordinator 
 
CC: Project File 
 Jason Liddle 
 Tim Casto 
 Matt Hoover - MVP 


